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3-23-2022 

 

RE: COVID Update 

 

Dutchmen Families,  

Thankfully, our community and nation-wide status with Covid-19 has changed. Due to the 

decrease in our local and national positivity rates, the state of Minnesota has changed their 

school guidelines for Covid-19 mitigation in schools.  

In short, we will now be doing a COVID-19 County Check which will tell us our community 

level of positivity. This will classify our rates as low, medium or high. (See attachment from the 

CDC as it describes recommendations for each level.)  

The state has also simplified isolation guidelines for those who have symptoms of Covid-19. 

Basically, remain home for 5 full days, returning on day 6 if your symptoms have resolved or are 

improving. Wear a mask from day 6-10. (See the attachment for more details.) We certainly 

don’t want your child to stay home for 5 days for a “suspected” Covid-like illness. Free at-home 

Covid-19 tests are always available from the health office.  

As always, we take the health and well-being of our students and staff very seriously. If our 

community situation would change, please be assured we will respond to keep all Dutchmen 

students and staff safe, healthy and learning!  

Stay healthy,  

Mrs. Nerem 
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